
See What We've Been Up To

Staying informed about the activities and events of the Crowley Fire Department is essential to
ensuring that you are prepared for any emergency that may arise.

There are several ways to stay up-to-date with our department, including following our social
media pages, attending community events and open houses, and signing up for emergency
alerts through our website. We also encourage community members to participate in our public
education programs, which provide valuable information on fire safety, emergency
preparedness, and other important topics.

By staying informed about our department's activities and initiatives, you can help us to create
a safer and more prepared community for everyone.

https://www.ci.crowley.tx.us/fire/page/see-what-weve-been

